
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 Bus Trip News!  

  

The guild has chartered a bus to go to the International Quilt Festival in Rosemont, 

Illinois.  The date is Saturday, March 30, 2019.  The cost for guild members is $27 and 

for non-members it is $32.  This includes the transportation, entrance ticket, and the 

show magazine.    

  

We plan to leave Morris at 8:45am and to leave Rosemont at 4:30pm.  As in the past, 

there will be an earlier pick up in Peru and Ottawa.  For details and to reserve a seat 

contact Penny Johnson at 815-370-3118 or at penjohns@gmail.com.  

 


